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ON-SITE CATERING FOOD TRUCK VISIT 

Join us on Tuesday, December 20th, for a visit from the On-Site 
Catering food truck! 

The truck will be located in the common area on the right side of the 
subdivision from 5:30pm to 7:30pm. 

The event flyer was emailed to all homeowners, and it is also attached 
to this email for residents to view the menu and other details. 

We hope to see you there! 

 

AP TACEAUX FOOD TRUCK VISIT 

Another food truck is coming to visit Brookstone this month! 

Join us on Friday, December 30th, in the common area across from 
the mailboxes for food and refreshments from the AP Taceaux food 
truck! 

More information will be sent out soon. 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM MAGNOLIA 

Magnolia Management Services would like to wish all Brookstone 
residents a safe and happy holiday season!  
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or 
concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546 

HOLIDAY PARKING 
We know many residents may 
be hosting gatherings this 
holiday season, so we ask that 
everyone please keep the 
neighborhood street parking 
guidelines in mind. 

According to the association 
restrictions, only temporary 
street parking is permitted. 

No vehicles are to be 
parked on the street 
overnight or longer than 
24 hours. 

Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

 
 

 

ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE  

www.brookstoneprairieville.com  

The Brookstone website contains 
all HOA governing documents, 
architectural request 
information, instructions on how 
to pay dues online, homeowner 
access portals, and more!  
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